
SIREN SANITARY DISTRICT BOARD MEETING
APRIL 13, 2023
6:30 PM at the SIREN TOWN HALL

The Siren Sanitary District held their monthly board meeting on April 13th, 2023 at the Siren Town Hall

Chairman Philip Stiemann call the meeting to order at 6:35PM

Open meeting notices were verified.

Oaths of office were performed for Wayne Wiberg – Chairman, Philip Stiemann – Supervisor, Diane 
Lund – Supervisor, Valerie Lindquist – Treasurer, Chris Tewalt – Clerk, Mary Hunter – Deputy Clerk

Pledge of Allegiance

Philip Stiemann made the motion to approve last board meeting minutes / Seconded by Diane Lund / 
Motion carried

TREASURERS REPORT

Checking $41,553.90
Flows Collected $21861.99
Bills Paid $11,848.61
Bank Charges $15.00

Total in Checking $51,552.28

Silver Business (Replacement) $55,800.00
Platinum Business $53,580.05

Total $160.959.72

BILLS:

Village of Siren (Feb Flows) $3659.28
Village of Siren (Waste Water Plant Principal) $10,641.06
Village of Siren (Waste Water Interest) $2,256.72
MSA (Services 2/5/23 – 3/25/23) $2952.33

Total Bills $19,509.39

Flows $27,739.29

Philip Stiemann made the motion to approve treasurers report / Seconded by Diane Lund / Motion 
carried

METERS/FLOWS:
• No problems reported



• No update on government center connection

MAINTENANCE:
• Matt and John are signed up for the grinder pump class sponsored by E1 on April 24th, 2023
• MSA has included a flyer in the last bill outlaying what can & cannot be put into the sewer 

system along with a reminder to keep a clear path to the meters.
• Discussion on some meters that should be moved due to their location on buildings

PUBLIC INPUT:  None

Wayne Wiberg made the motion to adjourn the sanitary district meeting / Seconded by Diane Lund / 
Motion carried

Meeting adjourned

Chris Tewalt, Clerk
Town of Siren


